
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                       

6th September 2019    

 

 Autumn Term 

 

Dear Parent/Carer   

 

Welcome to another busy term at Shortlanesend School beginning with our first residential 

for Year 6 taking place next week! Our new reception children have begun their school 

adventure and have settled very well into their new environment. All children have returned 

happily, looking very smart and seem to have enjoyed the first few days at school. The staff 

are looking forward to working with the children and yourselves over the academic year. 

 

 
Mrs Pearce 

Congratulations to Miss Oxenham who got married during the holidays! Wishing much happiness 

to the happy couple from all at Shortlanesend. 

 

 
Year 6 Delaware Camp 

Next Wednesday the children will be away on a residential with Mr Wilson, Mrs Pearce  

and Mrs Lake. The children will return on Friday in time for the end of the school day. Please 

can payment be made in full before the trip. 

 

 
Head Lice 

Unfortunately, there has been reports of the above in school already! Please check all your 

family and treat accordingly. 

 

Reading Challenge 

The above challenge ends on Saturday 14th September but if you are unable to visit Truro 

Library before this date then please speak to Mrs Rounsevell next Thursday when she is in 

school. 
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School Meals 

If your child has moved into Class 3 they are now no longer entitled to Universal Free School 

Meals. The cost of lunch is £2.35 and must be paid via Parent Pay. 

 

 
Parent Pay 

Parents of new children will receive a username and password next week to enable them to 

activate their account. All payment for trips etc will need to be made via this system. Thank 

you. 

 
Please can all outstanding payments for school lunches clubs and trips be made as soon 

as possible as there is a considerable amount of money owing. This is putting 

unnecessary pressure on the already over stretched budget. 

 
Autumn Term 

Wednesday 11th Sept                               Year 6 Camp 

Thursday 19th Sept                                 Swimming Begins Y2,3,4, 

Monday 21st -25th October                     Half Term Week 

Thursday 19th December                         Break up for Christmas 

 

Spring Term 2020 

Monday 6th January                               First day of Term 

Friday 14th February                              Inset Day 

Monday 17th 21st February                      HalfTerm 

Friday 27th March                                  Break Up for Easter 

 

Summer Term 

Tuesday 14th April                               First Day of Term 

Friday 8th May                                     May Bank Holiday 

Monday 25th May                                 Half Term Week 

Monday 1st June                                  Inset Day 

Wednesday 22nd July                          Last day of Term 

Thursday 23rd July                             School Closed to Pupils 

 



 

      

      


